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Response to Comment Set C.207:  Caroline and Scott Christlieb 

C.207-1 SCE’s proposed Project and several of the alternatives analyzed in the EIR/EIS include the use of 
existing transmission rights-of-way. However, the proposed Project and each of the alternatives 
would require the acquisition of land for right-of-way purposes, either for new transmission 
corridors or for widening of existing transmission corridors. Please see General Response GR-4 
regarding the development of alternative routes outside of NFS lands. Please see General Response 
GR-3 regarding EMF concerns and General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on property 
values.  

C.207-2 We recognize that Alternative 5 would constrain the ability to aggressively fight a wildland fire in 
the vicinity of the route, and would create additional fire risks to inhabited areas such as Leona 
Valley and Agua Dulce (see discussion in Section D.5). Your concerns will be shared with the 
decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the 
CPUC. 

 

 


